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22nd  February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Forest School Term 4 
 
Forest School sessions will resume next week (week beginning 27th February).   

Class Day Dates 

Peacocks Tuesday afternoons (Chilham 
Castle) 

28th Feb, 7th, 14th and 21st March 

Herons Tuesday mornings (St Mary’s 
churchyard) 

Wrens Wednesday afternoons (school 
grounds) 

1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd March 

Martins Friday mornings (St Mary’s 
churchyard) 

3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th March 

 
PE Term 4 
 

Class Day 

Wrens Monday afternoons (come to school in PE kit) 

Herons Thursday mornings (come to school in PE kit) 

Martins Thursday mornings – swimming starting 02/03/23 

Peacocks Friday afternoons 

 
World Book Day – Friday 3rd March 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3rd March, even though the official day is 
Thursday 2nd March!  This is to avoid the clash with Martins Class who go swimming on 
Thursday mornings this term and Herons who have PE.  The children are invited to wear 
pyjamas for the day as we will be focusing on the theme of bedtime stories   Hopefully this 
saves you all the stress of trying to sort costumes!  Of course, any child who does not want to 
wear pyjamas can wear school uniform as normal.  (Pyjamas, night-dress, dressing gown, 
slippers etc).  It would be lovely if the children could bring in a copy of their favourite bedtime 
story so that we can all share our favourites. 
 
As Martins class will have forest school in the morning of Friday 3rd March, they can bring 
pyjamas to change into for the rest of the day if they would like to. 
 
Headlice are back! 
Please can I ask that you check your child’s hair and treat as appropriate so we can try to avoid 
the spread – thank you very much  
 
Kind regards 
 
Delia Cooper 
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